
 

 

                Date: 17th October, 2024 

To, 
The Manager     
Listing Department 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
25th Floor, PJ Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001 
 
Ref: Scrip Code: 511626 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Clarification on Price Movement – Response_ RR FINANCIAL CONSULTANTS 
LIMITED_SCRIP CODE 511626 (“the Company”) 
 
We sincerely apologize for the delay in responding to your communication dated September 20, 2024, 
due to ongoing preparations and various compliances required to comply for Annual General Meeting of 
the Company, which was held on September 27, 2024. 
 
We would like to inform you that, there have been no material developments, events, or information, 
including any impending announcements that may have a bearing on the price behavior of our security as 
per Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, and the promoter and promoter group do not 
have direct or indirect involvement on the price behaviour/volume of the scrip. 
 
In addition, we have timely furnished/disclosed all relevant intimation to the Exchange, such information 
concerning the Company as is required pursuant to regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and remain committed to complying with all applicable regulations. 
 
Kindly take the above on your record & oblige. 
 
Thanking You, 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For R R FINANCIAL CONSULTANTS LIMITED 
 
 
 
Rajat Prasad 
Managing Director 
DIN: 00062612 
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